25TH October, 2010

Dear Andrew and Samantha,

On behalf of the organising committee we would like to say a formal thank you for all your hard work and effort in helping run the first ever Yavneh Family Soccer Day.

From all accounts the day was a huge success. Thankyou for all your help in planning the running of the day, the meetings, the emails, the lists and providing all the equipment and the great coaches. The day itself ran smoothly, safely and professionally and great games of soccer were played by all.

We look forward to promoting Soccerwise's business through our school newsletters, front office and word of mouth communication.

Regards,

The Yavneh Soccer Day Committee